
 
Week beginning 20th October 

English 

This week in English we will be writing our own pirate poems!  We will be using all our ideas 

from our work on poems and pirates to compose our poems. Hopefully some of our poems will 

contain words that rhyme and alliteration. Have a go at completing this alliterative sentence- 

Pirate Pete ______________________________ (you could use words like parrot, pretty, 

picked, popped). You could illustrate your sentence and bring it in to share with us. We would 

love to hear them! 

  

Maths 

In maths we will be continuing our work on addition and subtraction and solving missing 

number problems e.g.  7 +           = 12. Try putting the missing number box in different places 

and using bigger numbers.  
 

Topic 

We will be rounding up our explorers and pirate topic and linking this to our ICT work with 

the Beebots. We will be very busy: doing world jigsaws, talking about where our explorers 

went, making treasure maps for pirates and programming the Beebots to find some treasure.  

 

Other Notes 

Wednesday 22nd is Wear it Pink Day, where you can wear something pink and donate £1 to 

raise money for Breast Cancer Research. If you haven’t got any pink clothes how about a 

hairband or socks? 

 

Please remember to bring in your spelling book each Thursday as then we can stick in a new 

set of spellings to give you on a Friday. Please also remember your library book every 

Monday.   

 

Have a lovely half term. We’ve had a very busy eight weeks but the next one is going to just 

as busy…Christmas is coming!! 

 

Thank you, 

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion. 


